
Mitch Neilson
(971) 200-8063; mneilson@scappoose.k12.or.us 

SCAPPOOSE IS WORKING ON                    
A SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PLAN, AND

WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

With planning assistance from the Oregon Department 
of Transportation, Columbia County Public Works, City 
of Scappoose, and the Scappoose School District are 
working on a Safe Routes to School Plan to improve 
conditions for students and families who walk and bike 
to school. We could use your help identifying challenges 
and opportunities for active transportation. 

DOES YOUR STUDENT WALK, BIKE, OR ROLL TO SCHOOL?

3

HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE?
1 Join us for a walk audit!

April 5, 2023
1:30 pm- 4:00 pm
Meet at Otto Petersen Elementary Flagpole                    
(all schools)

Share feedback using our
interactive online map!

odotsrtsprojectid.com

People who provide feedback on the map will be 
entered to win fun prizes.

QUESTIONS? CONTACT:

2 Attend a public meeting!
April 8, 2023
10 am - noon
Annual Town Meeting 
Scappoose High School Auditorium


